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Dear Parents

Our class topic this term is Autumn and Christmas. We will be going on lots of walks in our school environment to look at how the seasons change at this time of year. Please make sure that your child has wellies in their welly bag everyday.

We will also start to think about Christmas, we will be performing in the Christmas Nativity (details to follow), we will enjoy our whole school Christmas dinner day and finally have the fun of the school trip to the panto. I may need some help for the panto trip so please let me know if you are able to join us.
If you have any small boxes that we can use for our making table please bring them in. We are also collecting conkers, acorns and pine cones for our Autumn shop.

We are also ready to start welcoming helpers to our classroom, to play games, help with art activities and listen to readers. Please see me if you are happy to help on a regular basis.

We  will put up a list for helpers for the Key Stage One Christmas Decoration morning on Tuesday 3rd December. We aim to get all the classrooms Christmas ready in the morning so will welcome as much help as we can muster!

Many thanks

Cat Whyte
